
Revere Athletic Youth Night 

Friday, September 2, 2022 
 

All youth students of the Revere Local Schools are invited to join us at the Varsity Football 

game vs. West Branch HS on Friday, September 2, 2022!! 

 

Students are asked to meet at the North end-zone near the flag pole.  Please look for a 

representative from your building to find where you are standing. 

 

The bottom right side of the Home bleachers will be reserved for our youth students and their 

parent/guardian(s).  Students attending must be seated in this area of the bleachers with 

their parent/guardian(s).   

 

There are no footballs allowed inside the stadium, other than those on the field. 

 

Students are admitted free of charge and must be accompanied by an adult.  Parent tickets 

can be purchased in advanced at http://events.ticketspicket.com.  All tickets at the gate are $7.00. 

 

Hope you can join us for this evening of football fun 

http://events.ticketspicket.com/

